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We are all entirely supportive of this project.  We own nearly 2,000 acres in the Boulevard area.  We see 
this as  
a good use, in a good place that will put unemployed San Diegans back to work.  This all comes at a time 
of high  
unemployment and at a time when we need to not be importing oil from countries that don't like us.  This 
will assist 
in that effort, and help balance the trade imbalance.  
  
The County of San Diego General Plan Update is doing everything to keep population down in this 
region.  With that  
 in mind,  there is little else that can economically be done with the land other than to leave it fallow.  So 
we see this 
as a win win for the environmentalist fervor that want little or no population development in this 
region.  This satisfys 
that need, provides some use/value ot the property owners and minimally impacts the region.   
  
John Gibson 
Hamann Companies 
1000 Pioneer Way 
El Cajon, CA    92020 
619-440-7424 
619-990-3006 cell 
john@hamannco.com 
  

 

 

 

 

******************************************************************************

****** 

This footnote confirms that this email message has been scanned by 

PineApp Mail-SeCure for the presence of malicious code, vandals & computer viruses. 

******************************************************************************

****** 

 

mailto:john@hamannco.com

